
 
 

 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Colaiste Iascaigh are delighted to welcome you to our first Parents Association meeting of 
the school year. 
Becoming involved in this association will provide an opportunity for you to work together 
with the school and local community to help provide the best possible education for your 
child. 
With your partnership and involvement Colaiste Iascaigh can continue to develop and foster 
the strong links that exist between our school, home and our wonderful local community. 

 
“Together we are stronger”   “Nil neart go cur le cheile “ 

 
Meeting will take place: 
 

Date: Wednesday 20th  September  
                                        Time: 8pm  
                                        Location: Room 8 Coláiste Iascaigh  
 
Items for discussion 

• Settling back to school (changes) 

• Draft Mobile phone policy  

• Plans for the year  

• AOB 

 

 
Looking forward to seeing you all. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Anna Marie Rodgers  
Chairperson Parents Association.  
  

 


